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MEMO:

To: Parents/Guardians of Kindergarten and Grade 1 students 

Date: November 10, 2010

Dear Parents,

We are finding by the time we get the younger children over to the cafeteria, some of them do not have an adequate time to eat their lunch before we take them outside. In light of this, we have decided to have the K and Grade 1 students stay in their classrooms to eat their lunch. We will take the milk orders in the morning and the milk will be delivered to the classrooms at the beginning of lunch. The supervising teacher will microwave any items that need to be heated. Please keep in mind these should be items that can be heated in 1 minute.
Those students in Kindergarten and Grade 1 who buy their lunch on any given day will still go to the cafeteria to eat.
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J. Pinder,

Principal

